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FAO: Mrs S Wilden Date: 15" June 2006
Royal Borough of Qur Ref: 436/B1
Kensington & Chelsea

Department of Planning &

Conservation, Town Hall
Hornton Sireet BY POST
London W8 7NX

Dear Mrs S Wilden

RE: 18 HEREFORD SQUARE, LONDON S$W7-

| write further to our email of 1* June, our letter of 4™ April 2006 and your
conversation with Carl Falck regarding the above project on 21¥ March 2006,
where you stated that after your discussion with your Conservation Officer you
will be in contact within the week commencing 27" March 2006.

As yet we have had no contact from you and | now formally request an
appointment with yourself, the Conservation Officer and Mr French to discuss

this matter further.

I look forward to hearing from you.
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RE: APARTMENT 1; 21 MANRESA ROAD

Dea'r Sar:—.;h,

‘1 have enclosed a drawing that provides a representation of the main fagade and the proposal to
return a newly installed window back to a doorway below our Apartments entry stair.

| believe the windows installation was part of a non material change that had been undertaken just
before our client finalised the purchase of the property and we had been unable to stop the
alteration. The proposed scheme means that the arrangement had been developed with the
doorway as a necessity and its loss has implications on our layout. We simply require your
response on removing the window and reinstating the old door back into the previous opening.
This would return the facade to a condition upon which the previous approval had been granted
and we feel that such a reversion should again reflect a non material change.

If you have any questions or require further information please do not hesitate in contacting me.

| look forward to hearing from you soon.
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